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Thursday 17th February 
2G Class Teacher  

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have appointed Miss Amy Fitzgibbon to replace Mr Gray as 2G 
class teacher. Miss Fitzgibbon will begin her post on the 28th February (straight after half term) and comes 
with a wealth of experience. We are very much looking forward to welcoming her in to the Hardwicke 
community.  
 
Although the children in 2G have already met Miss Fitzgibbon during part of the interview process, Miss 
Fitzgibbon would like to introduce herself to you all via video which will be circulated with you shortly. In 
the meantime, please enjoy reading a little more about Miss Fitzgibbon below. 
 

I am delighted to be joining the team of dedicated staff at 
Hardwicke, and I am incredibly excited to start teaching the pupils 
in Year 2! I am passionate about helping children to be the best that 
they can be, as I believe that developing important skills such as 
determination and resilience at a young age can really set them up 
for life. I love teaching all subjects but I particularly enjoy teaching 
PSHE, in which we can learn all about how to live healthy, safe and 
happy lives and gain important skills for our futures. I also love to 
teach maths and history, and in my spare time I like to visit castles 
and historic houses (when I can!), read a good book, or keep fit with 
aerobics! 

 
 
Miss Fitzgibbon is very much looking forward to experiencing ‘Jonathan’s Jungle Roadshow’ on Tuesday 1st 
March with 2G, celebrating world book day and planning lots of exciting learning opportunities with Mrs 
Stancombe for Year 2 for the remainder of this academic year. 
 
We would like to thank you once again for your continued support. Please do not hesitate in getting in 
touch if you have any further questions. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 
 

Wendy D’Arcy 
Headteacher  
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